
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

December 13, 2021 

Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. 
Lacey, Washington 98503 

Re: Northwest Natural Gas Company’s Name Change - dba NW Natural 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

It has come to our attention that Northwest Natural Gas Company’s “dba NW Natural” is not 
on file for the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission.   Northwest Natural Gas 
Company registered its trade name “NW Natural” on September 3, 1997, and such trade 
name is a current and valid trade name in the State of Washington as evidenced by the 
attached License Information made available on the Washington State Department of 
Revenue website. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (503) 610-7617. 

Please address correspondence on this matter to me with copies to the following: 

eFiling  
NW Natural  
250 SW Taylor Street  
Portland, Oregon 97204 
Fax: (503) 220-2579 
Telephone: (503) 610-7330 
eFiling@nwnatural.com   

Sincerely, 

/s/ Zachary Kravitz 
Zachary Kravitz 
Director, Rates and Regulatory Affairs 
NW Natural 
250 SW Taylor Street 
Portland, OR 97204 
Telephone: (503) 610-7617 
zachary.kravitz@nwnatural.com 

Attachment: 
NWN-Registering-dba-Attach-A-12-13-2021 
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